
KENSINGTON	POLICE	PROTECTION	AND	COMMUNITY	SERVICES	DISTRICT		
	
	
BOARD	OF	DIRECTORS	MEETING	
SEPTEMBER	12,	2019	
ITEM	5d	
	
KPPCSD:	APPROVAL	OF	DRAFT	EMPLOYMENT	AGREEMENT	–	AT	WILL	INTERIM	
CHIEF	OF	POLICE	
	

SUMMARY	

An	Interim	Chief	of	Police	candidate	has	been	in	the	process	of	completing	the	
background	investigation.	The	process	is	nearly	complete	but	will	not	be	finalized	until	
later	in	September.	The	next	regular	meeting	of	the	Board	of	Directors	is	scheduled	for	
October	10,	2019.	
	
A	draft	employment	agreement	is	presented	for	the	Board’s	consideration	and	
approval.	After	the	background	process	has	been	completed,	the	details	of	the	
agreement	will	be	completed	and	presented	to	the	Board	for	final	approval	by	
resolution.	
	
	
	
	
RECOMMENDATION	

	
	

1. Approve	Draft	Employment	Agreement	for	At-Will	Interim	Chief	of	Police.	
2. Set	October	10,	2019	for	consideration	of	a	resolution	approving	the	final	

agreement.	
	
	
	
FISCAL	IMPACT:		

	
Funding	for	the	Interim	Chief	of	Police	has	been	included	in	the	Fiscal	Year	2019/20	
budget.	
	
ATTACHMENTS:		
	
Draft	Employment	Agreement	
	
	
SUBMITTED	BY:	Anthony	Constantouros,	General	Manager		


